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Site establishment works  
Site establishment works for the Speers Point Public School upgrade are under way and the following activities 
will start from Thursday 23 May: 

 construction of the site compound 

 demolition of existing structures with the site 

 removal of trees which will be impacted by construction.  

Once the site has been cleared bulk excavation and earthworks will start. 

Traffic changes  
To allow for construction activity to occur at the school, the following traffic changes will be in effect from Thursday 
23 May: 

 a construction vehicle zone will be installed adjacent to the existing entry on Bell Street 

 a new kiss and ride zone, accessible drop off and pick up spot, and school entry point will be established to the 
north on Bell Street  

 Bell Street will remain as the entry point for emergency services 

 the Main Road entry will remain unchanged. 

Work will take place during standard construction hours between 7am and 6pm, Monday to Friday and 8am to 
1pm, Saturday. No work will take place on Sundays or public holidays.  

The removal of trees will take place outside of school hours on Saturday 25 May. 

If you have any queries relating to these works, please contact School Infrastructure NSW using the contact 
information below. 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/ 
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Indicative site layout – Speers Point Public School upgrade 
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